
November 14, 2023 

To:   Beth Bessinger, MSW 

Academic Support Specialist  

Grace Schools Charter Authority LLC 

 

Ref: Amendment  1 

We would like to make a correction to the final paragraph on page 14 of our application. There is a 
factual error that needs to be addressed. The current paragraph states that the closure of Milroy 
Elementary is one of the factors that would impact MCA's enrollment in the future. However, that 
discussion point from our study team should have been removed as Milroy Elementary was not closed. 
We apologize for any confusion it may have caused. We ask that the paragraph be updated with the 
following text to accurately reflect our enrollment projections and remove the misstatement: 

 

  

 

"Based on several local factors, such as economic progress in the vicinity, a successful pre-k initiative, 
and growing interest from southern Henry County, we anticipate the number of enrolled students to 
stabilize between 120 and 134. As of now, MCA intends to sustain this enrollment instead of striving for 
expansion, which could lead to financial uncertainty." 

 

Respectfully, 

Nansi Custer 

President, NRCS/Mays Community Academy 

 

 

 


